PROVIDER Bulletin < puc <pup

November 9, 2017

This Provider Bulletin applies to the lines of business and provider types checked below:
X] PHP (Medicare) X] Primary Care Physicians [X] Specialists
X] PHC (Medicaid) X] Ancillary X] Hospitals

2017 Year - End Claim Submission

At PHP and PHC, we recognize that our providers want to get paid in a timely manner that’s why we are
encouraging all providers to submit their claims with 2017 dates of service before year end.

PHP and PHC strongly encourages our providers to submit claims electronically through EMDEON. The

advantages of submitting an electronic claim versus a paper claim include:

= Faster, more expedient payment of your claims

= An electronic receipt acknowledging your claim (through Emdeon)
= Improved claims tracking

= Improved claims status reporting

* |mproved turnaround time for timely reimbursement

* Elimination of paper and waste

* |mproved cost effectiveness

PHC & PHP Payor ID: 95411

Note: PHP/PHC Payor ID supports professional, institutional & dental claim submissions.

To begin electronic claim submissions, Emdeon Eligibility Provider Setup Form and Claims Provider Setup Form
must be completed initially. To access Emdeon Enrollment Guide as we as these forms, please visit Emdeon’s
website at www.emdeon.com.

Emdeon Customer Service: 866.924.4634
Website: www.emdeon.com
Payer Registration Information: http://emdeon.com/enrollment

This Provider Bulletin is not intended to replace or conflict with any requirements outlined in your signed Agreement with
AHF, PHP or PHC. If you have any questions or suggestions contact the Provider Relations Department at 954.522.3132 or
email to remon.walker@phcplans.org




